
From: Lise Daniel
To: Holly Willford
Subject: Ridgeville Parking
Date: Friday, May 13, 2022 4:19:47 PM

This email is a request for council to consider putting in additional parking for the Shoppes of
Ridgeville.
I have had many customers tell me that they tried to come shopping but that there wasn't any
available parking spaces.
I went to a council meeting in the past asking for support to have a few spaces created at the
water station and nothing has been done as of yet. 
Thank you for considering this matter. We have a very busy little shopping area. Most often,
the parking is taken by people at the bakery who will stay for a very long period of time.  It is
a shame that our customers are not able to get a place to park. 
Thank you kindly,
Lise Daniel
In the Village
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